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I am John Goodisson a local business Manager and long term resident within the Southern Highlands region,
with family and friends living in the Wingecarribee Shire.

I am concerned that the proposed development of a plastic waste storage facility SSD-9409987 would certainly
impact local businesses especially those that rely on a clean environment as a criteria for their operations, such
as the neighbouring Garvan Institute that supports medical research, The Southern Regional Livestock
Exchange (SRLX) which is a well-respected cattle saleyard in the top ten of the state of NSW, local wineries,
agricultural producing farms and other businesses which rely on tourism Southern Highlands attractions that
delight visitors to our country views and produce.

Why should one industry, which would likely destroy all other businesses, be able to prosper while all else
flounders because of the pollutants and contaminants produced by hazardous industry, inappropriately located
just meters from residential areas?

My customers, whom often make a day trip to this area, attracted by its beauty and produce, being a
secondary gain, and reason to travel here to shop, would likely no longer wish to visit should a polluting
industry of 120,000 tonnes of plastic per annum, be built in Moss Vale.

I encourage the IPC to reject this inappropriate proposal for the sake of the Southern Highlands tourism and
business industry which employs many people who would no longer have gainful employment should a
polluting industry be allowed to operate in Moss Vale.
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